
Silverhill

Dear Members,

Some of you will have seen the recent website where Kim Gottlieb 
(www.winchesterdeservesbetter.com) campaigns against the revised scheme for the 
Silverhill  development, which is expected to be submitted to Winchester City Council
shortly.  Bound paper copies of Mr Gottlieb's case have also been sent to every City 
Councillor.

The attached paper is a response to the issues raised by Mr Gottlieb written by 
Michael Carden, which he submitted to the meeting of the Trust last Monday when 
the matter was due to be discussed.  Whilst fully aware of differing views about the 
development amongst members and the public, a majority of Trust Council members 
has been broadly in favour of the development since its inception, but has argued 
determinedly over the years for a number of changes, most of which are embodied in
the latest proposals.

The Trust Council agreed that Michael's comments (with a few minor amendments) 
are a fair and balanced assessment of the situation and should be sent to you all, 
and we hope you will find them helpful.

Keith Leaman, Chairman.
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